
From: Paul Coffey [mailto:Paul@pteu.asn.au]  

Sent: Friday, 28 July 2017 11:19 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: AM2014/280- Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010 

 
Dear Deputy President. 
In regards to your email the PTEU considers a conference before a report is given to the full bench as 
beneficial. 
There are a few areas where agreement has not been reached but in my opinion a conference would 
assist the parties greatly. 
Regards 
Paul Coffey 
INDUSTRIAL OFFICER 
PLUMBING TRADES EMPLOYEES UNION 
52 Victoria Street 
CARLTON SOUTH      3053 
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